
Beyond 2013 



To provide educational and networking 
opportunities for EMDR practitioners and local 
groups throughout the Yorkshire Region through 

 

 Autumn workshop/conference 

 Regional meeting and seminars  

 Yorkshire EMDR website  

 

 



 Regular meetings to plan events 

 Management of finances 

 Maintenance of the website  

 Communication with the national EMDR 
Association 

 Sharing information for regional practitioners 
who are not yet members of the association 



 Let us know what issues you want us to cover in 
seminars and workshops 

 Do we extend the educational provision? How? What 
kind of format? 

 What support do local groups want from the region, 
how might that be provided   

 How is money accrued to be spent?   
 What support do more advanced practitioners need, 

what support can they give? 
 How do we support consultants and those aiming for 

consultant supervisor accreditation 
 
   

 
 



 Where should the boundaries lie? What isn’t 
feasible or realistic for a small committee to do? 

 How do we make what we can offer equitable 
across the region 

 Who participates in the committee in the 
coming years  

 Lines of responsibility  

 Please give your feedback, ideas and comments 
on any of the above issues via email 
morrisannette@rocketmail.com 

 

 


